
 

Memorandum 

October 6, 2023 

 

Re:  Ford Motor Company Strike Update 

 

Ford Motor Company has been in negotiations with UAW since July 2023.  

Effective 9/29/23 the UAW strike has impacted Ford Chicago assembly plant. As a result, DTS 

line U625 was impacted, and some employees accepted a voluntary layoff.  

Effective 10/6/23 dayshift DTS hourly employees assigned to U625 on voluntary layoff are to 

return to work as scheduled on Monday 10/9/2023.  

Please ensure your contact information is updated in ADP. If you’re unable to update your 
contact information in ADP. Please complete personal data status change form and return it to 
HR.  
 

Thank you,  

Sherri Manuel  
HR Manager   
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